Treasurer John Sukis
IOBG Dues 2021
12/18/2020

The I0OBG Executive Committee in their meeting held on December 15, 2020 passed a resolution to
reduce the International portion of the 2021 member dues to $40.00. While this is good news it does
create an issue because the District has invoiced members for the International portion $50.00.

| would like to inform those members who have not already paid their 2021 Dues Invoice please reduce
the International portion by $10.00. The Total Dues for 2021 should be $58.00. $40.00 for the
International and $18.00 for the District 7. The optional auxiliary dues remain $10.00 and we ask for a
voluntary contribution to the IOBG Humanitarian Fund.

Your 2021 dues payment is as follows:
e International and District 7 Dues $58.00
e Optional Auxiliary Dues $10.00
e Voluntary IOBG Humanitarian Fund $10.00

Those of you who have already paid your 2021 dues, received your 2021 Membership card will receive a
check for $10.00 directly from the International. Those checks will be issued by the end of January
2021.

Those members whose payments are in transit will receive their $10.00 refund check directly from the
International along with their 2021 membership card.

Should you have any questions or have not received your refund check from the International by the
end of January please let me know so we can resolve any overpayment of the 2021 dues.

| will not re-invoice the 2021 dues. If you have not yet sent your dues payment please reduce your
payment by $10.00.

o Make your check payable to IOBG District 7.

e Mail to IOBG District 7, 60 Trois Ct. Fort Myers, Florida 33912

Happy Holidays and | hope we will all have a Happy, Healthy New Year in 2021 and can finally say good
bye to the virus.

John P Sukis, Treasurer



